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LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS
Mrs. Harold N. Kagan, Editor Mrs. Edwin M. Compton, Pres.

GENERAL MEETING CONSTITUTIONAL REVISION

******

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT

*******

NOTE
Respectfully submitted,

Please read enclosure.

*******

Mrs. W. C. Campbell
Mrs. A. R. Morgan
Mrs. M. T. Barrett, Chm.

Huntington, W. Va.
August 1959
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Mrs. 
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Ho
Ro
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A luncheon meeting will be held 
on Saturday, September 26, 1959, 
12:30 p.m., at the Hotel Frederick. 
The price of the luncheon will 
be $1.50. Mrs. H. L, Broh will 
serve as chairman and Mrs. David 
Thompson is in charge of reserva­tions. Members will be called for 
reservations.

There will be a special League of 
Women Voters of West Virginia 
conference in Charleston on 
October 9 to discuss revision of 
the State Constitution. At the 
luncheon meeting on September 26, 
Miss Mary Lyon Sutton, local 
board member in charge of this 
item, will announce arrangements 
and guest speakers and will talk 
briefly on the background of the 
State Constitution and why its 
revision now is so important to 
you, to Huntington, to West 
Virginia. Come and find out what 
is going to happen in Charleston 
and how you can be an interested 
and educated participant in this 
conference.

The League of Women Voters of 
Huntington has secured the follow­
ing members to serve on the 1959- 
60 nominating committee:

K. Crosby
N. Kagan
P. Hepner
Hall
C. Tomkies, Chm.
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